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STC attended the Public Hearing on EPR Law on 17 October 2022 where the 

responsibility on cleaning up packaging/plastic waste shifts to the 

product manufacturers/packaging producers today (on-going) online. Venue

 of Hearing is at Novotel in Araneta Center. DENR with UNDP wanted to 

hear the opinion of stakeholders regarding EPR.
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